
 

 

 

 

Dear Queen Creek Families and Educators: 

I would like to welcome all of our new and returning families and 
staff! 

Queen Creek USD is an elite district because of great people like 
you. As a team, our success has been directly linked to our ability 
to remain focused on student achievement first, and we are very 
proud to be one of the top performing districts in the state of 
Arizona.  

Please check out this Welcome Back/Year In Review  video. It 
not only reflects on the 2015-16 school year, but it sets the stage 
for the 2016-17 school year as well.  You can watch the video by 
clicking here.  -Dr. Perry Berry, Ed.D. Superintendent 
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 Dr. Berry “Welcome Back” 
message 

 
 2016-2017 Calendar 
 
 Curriculum Night  
 
 QCUSD Business Partner 

Breakfast 
 
 Relay for Life 
 
 QC Parks Meeting 
 
 Bond Facts 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XMFtuYvb8Kw&feature=youtu.be
http://www.qcusd.org/


IMPORTANT DATES 



 2016-2017 CALENDAR 



 
Relay for Life of Queen Creek 

 

Relay for Life is an organized, overnight community 

fundraising walk to benefit the American Cancer Society. 

Teams camp out around a track and members take turns 

walking the track during the night. This year’s relay will take 

place Sept. 17 on the football field at Queen Creek High 

School, 22149 E. Ocotillo Road. Teams and volunteers are 

still needed. Click here for more information. 

 

 

COMMUNITY 

Arizona Tax Credit 
One of the biggest ways parents and community members can help 

our schools is to donate their Arizona tax credit money. People who file 

jointly can donate up to $400, while people who file as a single head of 

household can donate up to $200. 

Queen Creek Unified School District 

20217 East Chandler Heights Road 

Queen Creek, AZ  85142 

Phone: (480) 987-5935 

Fax: (480) 987-9714 

http://relay.acsevents.org/site/TR/RelayForLife/RFLCY17GW?fr_id=75182&pg=entry
http://www.qcusd.org/index.cfm?pID=9024


Contact Us 

District Office 

480-987-5935 

 

Desert Mountain  

Elementary 

480-987-5912 

 

Frances Brandon 

Pickett  

Elementary 

480-987-7420 

 

Gateway 

Polytechnic  

Academy 

480-987-7440 

 

Jack Barnes  

Elementary 

480-987-7400 

 

Queen Creek  

Elementary 

480-987-5920 

 

Queen Creek  

Middle School 

480-987-5940 

 

Newell Barney  

Junior High 

480-474-6700 

 

Queen Creek  

High School 

480-987-5973 

YOUR BOND DOLLARS AT 

WORK! 
 No resource goes to waste. Check out these 

benches at QCMS. The benches are made out of 

rubble from the foundation of the old school! 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/QCDME
https://www.facebook.com/QCPickett
https://www.facebook.com/QCGPA
https://www.facebook.com/QCJBE
https://www.facebook.com/QCElementary
https://www.facebook.com/Queencreekmiddleschool
https://www.facebook.com/QCNBJH
https://www.facebook.com/queencreekhs

